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 Newsletter  

  We are really excited to be able to organise and run our 50th 
Birthday Celebration on Sunday 25th June 2023. This is our sec-
ond club event since we restructured so we are looking forward 
to being able to offer some more opportunities for everyone in 
the club.  
 
The club competition is only for members of Berkhamsted Gym-
nastics Club and is available for all members to enter. Our club 
competition will allow members to work on a floor routine and 
vault for their age and compete against other members of the 
club who fall within the same age bracket. There will be a set 
floor routine for each age group which your child will practise in 
their gymnastics sessions, as well as us giving them a copy of 
the routine for them to try and remember at home!  
 
The club competition is due to run on Sunday 25th June from 
10.00am and your child will only be there for a couple of hours. 
We are running the competition in the ‘Dojo’ which is based in 
the building opposite to our gymnastics club to enable lots of 
spectators to come along and support the gymnasts.  We will be 
able to confirm the time for your child once entries close.  
 
We will be closing the competition entries on Saturday 27th 
May 2023 and you can enter your child via your Love Admin ac-
count. The cost to enter is £22.00 and it will be a fun day to cele-
brate your child’s gymnastics and development. 
 
Please let a member of our team know if you have any questions 
or queries at all. 
 
 

 Polite Reminder – 
Valuables! 

 
We ask that you 

encourage your child 
not to bring any 

valuables with them 
to the gymnastics 
club. This includes 

jewellery and 
watches which we 
ask are removed 

prior to your child 
attending as they 

are small items that 
can sometimes be 
misplaced. Thank 

you in advance 
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May Half Term Camps  
There are still some spaces remaining on our full 
and half day May Half Term Gymnastics Camps. 
Please note, gymnasts aged 4 can only attend for 

the morning slots.  
 
 
 

Please book via your Love Admin account or email 
membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk if you 

have any questions.  
 
Current availability: 
 
Tuesday 30th May – Half and full day 
Wednesday 31st May – Half and full day 
Thursday 1st June – Half and full day 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Car Park Notice 
 

Firstly, we thank all our members for their 
patience when Ashlyns school site has been 

busy with events. We know that this can 
sometimes take longer than expected and 

we don’t want your child to miss out on 
any of their classes.  

 
Therefore, where possible we advise that 
you try to arrive slightly earlier onto the 
school site ahead of your class if you are 

experiencing busy times or if we advise you 
of an event. Please find a space within one 
of the two car parks near the club or down 
the side of the exit road once you turn right 

past the sports hall building.  
 

Please only park in the disabled parking 
area if you are a blue badge holder to 

ensure that all of our members can access 
the facility.   

 
Again, we thank you for your cooperation 

and support with this.  

Finally….. please see below our Club 
Calendar for 2023 for dates and 
events. 
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